
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

This is to inform you that we are going to conduct scheduled 

maintenance on our servers on Saturday, 20th April 2024 from 3:00 pm 

to 9:00 pm. During this time, you may experience temporary disruptions 

while accessing the School ERP portal- Edunext. 

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause. Our team will work 

diligently to minimise downtime and ensure a smooth transition. 

Thank you for your cooperation as we work to improve your Edunext 

experience! 

 

Regards 

Edunext Team 

 

 

 

 


